
Historic Preservation Commission
2025 GRANT AWARDS

Grant to repair main hall 
and restore stage of

American Legion Post 18
building in Nampa.

American Legion Post 18

Nampa Valley Grange

The Canyon County Historic Preservation Commission (HPC), under the direction of the
Board of County Commissioners (BOCC), recommends and administers the Canyon County

Historic Preservation Grant Award Program. The program grants funds to non-profit
organizations in Canyon County dedicated to the protection and maintenance of historic

materials or properties. To do this, Canyon County sets aside a small portion (no more than
twelve one-thousandth of a percent or <.012%) of property tax revenue every year. 

Total Award: $39,700

Grant to begin restoration of the
Nampa Valley Grange 131

building, including replacing
shingles, roof work, and more.

Total Award: $37,000

This April, the HPC received nearly $140,000 in funding requests.
The projects below were selected for funding in the 2025 fiscal year.

Both listed on the National Register of Historic
Places, these structures need urgent repairs. 


